
Group Visit by the Students of Khetra Mohan Memorial High School, Barrackpore 

(10.01.2023) 
 
A group of 69 students of Khetra Mohan Memorial High School, Barrackpore visited the Gandhi Smarak 

Sangrahalaya, Barrackpore January 10, 2023 for their educational tour. The Sangrahalaya provided the guided service 

to them for visiting all the galleries and after visiting the galleries a Documentary Film Show was shown to them. 

 

 

   


